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OTTAVA, 7th December, 1904-

Sir-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 28th Ultimo, enclosing agreement entered

into by Agent McDonald with the Red Cedar Lumber Com-

pany, for the privilege desired by the Company of us-

ing the East Chancel of the Mesliloet Stream, between

the Island and the mainland of the Inlailawatash In-

dian Reserbe, New Westminister District,B.C., and in

reply to say that the agreement meete withda rpproval

and may be allowed to continue in force during pleas-

ure.

Your obedient servant

Gedleeux

Deputy Superintendent General

of Indian Af.

A.W.Vowell,Esq.,

Indian Superintendent,

Victoria,

verschieden (1) Indian affairs, Letterbook

15 November 1904 - 10 December 1904, (R.G. 10, Volume 5079)
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